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UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION 1 1 1  
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210 

LIS L h  & I N  11 Si 07; j y 5 2  

Ronald G. Koglin 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Dunn Paper 
218 Riverview Street 
Port Huron, MI 48060 

Dear Mr. Koglin: 

It has come to our attention that Amendment No. 2 to NRC License No. 21-26777-01 issued on 
July 16, 2007 contained an error. 

Item No. 9.A. in your license had authorized Impact Systems Inc. Model No. 440 source holder 
rather than Model No. 4400. Enclosed is a corrected copy of your NRC license authorizing 
Impact Systems Inc. Model No. 4400. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have 
caused you. 

Please note, we have updated Item 13. F. in the leak test condition. Also note, we have 
removed the license condition requiring you to restrict your possession limits to quantities below 
the minimum for establishing decommissioning financial assurance because this condition is not 
applicable based upon your possession limits in items 8.A. and B. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter and its 
enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document 
Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), 
accessible from the NRC Web site at http.//www. nrc.qov/readinq-rmladams html. 

Since re I y , 

William P. Reichhold ' 
Materials Licensing Branch 

License No. 21-26777-01 
Docket No. 030-34331 

Enclosure: Corrected copy of Amendment No. 2 


